


taking advantage of  the availability of  a new building which is yet to be 
optimally utilized in Arusha and thereby undermining the purpose of  the 
decision to close and replace the ICTY with the Residual Mechanism.  

	 We wish to request the Secretary General to continually explore 
options of  utilizing low cost duty stations in order to realize budget 
efficiencies.  

	 The Group does not concur with the Advisory committee’s 


